
From: Phillips, Martha <MPhillips@scconsumer.gov>
To: Phillips, Martha <MPhillips@scconsumer.gov>
CC: Grube-Lybarker, Carri <clybarker@scconsumer.gov>

Ford-Cooper, Jennifer <JFord-Cooper@scconsumer.gov>
Date: 10/14/2013 5:20:39 PM

Subject: Identity Theft Workshop
Attachments: FIFITPA Workshop Flyer 2013.pdf

2013 FIFITPA Workshop Registration Form.pdf

The Department of Consumer Affairs will host a half-day conference for state agencies regarding compliance 
with the Financial Identity Fraud and Identity Theft Protection Act on Wednesday, October 30, 2013.  Each 
state agency may register two persons to attend this free conference to be held in Columbia at the South 
Carolina Archives and History Auditorium.  Please see the attached flyer and registration information.  The 
registration deadline is October 25, 2013 and the agenda will be sent via email to those who register for the 
conference. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Ford-Cooper at 803-734-0359 or via email at jford-
cooper@scconsumer.gov.
 
Regards,
 
Martha S. Phillips, Esq. | Director, Identity Theft Unit
SC Department of Consumer Affairs
2221 Devine Street, Suite 200
PO Box 5757 | Columbia, SC | 29250-5757
803.734.4241 | 800.922.1594 | 803.734.4229 (f)
**Please note new web address**
www.consumer.sc.gov
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